
    

NEWS FROM CITY HALL 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  AUGUST 30, 2023 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT: LISA HOLDER, CHIEF COMMUNICATIONS & CULTURAL AFFAIRS ADMINISTRATOR  

407.688.5019   LISA.HOLDER@SANFORDFL.GOV  

 

The City of Sanford Will Resume Normal Operations 

Thursday, August 31 

 
Sanford City Hall and all City Facilities will re-open at 7AM on Thursday, August 31, 2023.  An 

assessment of the City showed there was no flooding or damages due to the storm effects of 

Hurricane Idalia.   

 

Garbage/ Recycle/ Yard Waste Collection 

Regular scheduled collection services will resume on Thursday, August 31, 2023. 

 

Parks and Recreation 

The Parks and Recreation Department will re-open all rental facilities and parks on Thursday, 

August 31, 2023 following staff’s assessment of any storm damage.  All programs for adult, youth 

sports and seniors will also proceed as regularly scheduled on Thursday.   

 

Stay Connected Stay Informed 

Follow the City of Sanford on Facebook, Instagram, X/Twitter, Nextdoor and visit 

www.sanfordfl.gov 

Sign up for Sanford Connects, an app powered by Go Gov, allows citizens to directly communicate 

with the City of Sanford. Citizens are able to receive timely notifications, request services and report 

issues with a touch of a button. The app is free of charge. 

Scan the QR code with your mobile device to download the Sanford Connects app to start 

connecting with your City in a mobile friendly way.  
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